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My name is Charles Temple, and I live in Lincolnville. I’m writing today to testify in 
strong support of LD 1259.
As a person of faith and the father in a trans-racial family, I believe deeply in the 
dignity of every person and the importance of building safe, trusting communities. 
When local law enforcement is involved in federal immigration enforcement, it 
creates fear and discourages people from seeking help or reporting crimes. That 
makes all of us less safe.
LD 1259 offers clarity and common-sense limits that protect families and strengthen 
public safety. I urge you to vote in favor of this important bill.


